
What can I do if my 
Medicaid services are 
denied? 
Tips to help you appeal your Medicaid denial.
If the North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (NCDHHS) or your Prepaid Health 
Plan (PHP) denies or reduces a service you need, you will receive a letter notifying you of the 
decision. The letter will include a form to request an appeal. An appeal is an action you take to let 
NCDHHS or your PHP know that you disagree with their decision to deny you coverage or services.  
Not all Medicaid appeals follow the same procedure, so it is important to carefully read the denial 
decision to understand the timeframe and places to file the appeal. 

Use this checklist to help you start the appeal process:
Fill out the enclosed appeal form. Make sure to follow the instructions carefully and respond 
by the deadline.

Double-check that your address and phone number are correct.

Make a copy of the completed form for your records.

Mail or fax the appeal form to the contact information listed in the instructions.

After this, a mediator will call you to schedule a telephone mediation. A mediator is a neutral person 
who will try to help everyone reach a settlement. 

If you cannot reach an agreement during the mediation, a hearing with a judge will be scheduled. 
You will receive a hearing notice in the mail that tells you when the hearing will occur. The judge will 
review all your documents, so make sure you are organized and can show why the court should rule 
in your favor.

NCMedHelp.org

FREE help is available.
NCMedHelp.org

NCMedHelp is a collaboration of:
The project is generously funded by the
Kate B. Reynolds Charitable Trust.

NCMedHelp.org and NCMedHelp.com is an informational campaign to help North Carolina residents connect with Medicaid services. 
It is not a website of the NC state government or the NC Medicaid program.



Free help is available across North Carolina. Request 
legal assistance and learn about your rights as an 
NC Medicaid beneficiary by contacting one of these 
nonprofit organizations:

NCMedHelp.org and NCMedHelp.com is an informational campaign to help North Carolina residents connect with Medicaid services. 
It is not a website of the NC state government or the NC Medicaid program.

Statewide, except for people living
in Mecklenburg County.
Legal Aid of North Carolina • 866-219-5262

For people living in Mecklenburg County.
Charlotte Center for Legal Advocacy
English: 800-438-1254 • Spanish: 800-247-1931

For people living in Western
North Carolina.
Pisgah Legal Services • 800-489-6144
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